
  

 

May 18, 2015 
 
 
Mr. William Wright-El, Jr. 
Pro Energy Electric, LLC 
5628 Knell Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21206 
 
RE: BONDING APPROVAL 
 
Dear Mr. Wright-El: 
 
As your bonding agent, please note that you are bonded by a subsidiary company of CNA 
Surety, Western Surety Company, a 570 Circular listed US Treasury approved surety. While 
each project is approved on its own merits, you have the ability to bond single projects up to 
an amount of $350,000.00. 
 
We welcome the opportunity to execute the necessary bonds provided they meet the current 
underwriting guidelines and the contract provisions are acceptable to both you and CNA 
Surety/Western Surety Company. For future bonding requests, please complete the bond 
request data and bond form data on the attached form and return to our office. 
 
If we can be of service or should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Stacey L. Nash 
Bond Department 
 

Stacey L. Nash 


